
 
 

 

To: Eastern Upper Peninsula Area Media 

From: Suzanne Lieurance, R.S., Environmental Health Supervisor 

Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025  

RE: No Body Contact Advisory LIFTED for 4 Mile Beach 

 

 

 

 

THE NO BODY CONTACT ADVISORY HAS BEEN LIFTED FOR 4 

MILE BEACH 

 
 

 

 

Bacteria levels, specifically E. coli, are currently at safe levels for coming into contact 

with the water at 4 Mile Beach. 

 

The advisory to avoid body contact with surface waters at 4 Mile Beach has now been 

lifted. 

 

Monitoring efforts by the Chippewa County Health Department’s Environmental Health 

staff will continue throughout the summer season. 

 

 

 
 


